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December 9, 2019 
 
To: Selection Committee Members 
 

Re:  Summary of Meeting Held After Interviews 

 RFQ No. 2020-3282-3306-26 

 

 

After interviews with the top two companies for the Poplar Grove Pump Station project, the selection 

committee discussed the strengths and weaknesses of each firm.  

 

Subsequent to hearing each company’s proposed plan and schedule for the project, four of the five committee 

members recommended that it was in Dorchester County’s best interest to proceed with ESP Associates, Inc., as 

the company “demonstrated greater knowledge of the project and stakeholders currently involved in the Poplar 

Grove area and would be able to expedite the job more efficiently.”  

 

Attached, you will find a Letter of Intent addressed to ESP Associates, Inc., dated December 9, 2019. Please let 

me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
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